Annual Meeting and Picnic May 31st, 2015
Northgate Park Picnic Shelter at the Tennis Courts

4:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

Attending Board Members:  Deb Hawkins, Melissa Harrell, Carol Henderson, Alice Kolacinski, Terry Kolacinski, Ian Pond, Dan Singer

Approximately 60 to 70 neighbors were in attendance.

Ian thanked the outgoing Board for their efforts over the past year. Specific mention was made to Carol Henderson for her three years as Secretary, four years as Luminary organizer. She will continue web maintenance of northgateparknc.org.  Ian recognized Jeanine Tregay, NPNA resident for her interest in the board meetings.  She has attended

almost all of the meetings for the past year.  
The President’s award was given to Mary Alicia Lyons for her efforts in bringing the Food Truck Rodeos to our neighborhood and instilling community between Northgate Park and Colonial Village.

Several raffle prizes were donated by local businesses, including Northgate Mall, Pelican’s Snoballs, Tyler’s Taproom and Sam’s Bottle Shop.  Prizes from the Independent newspaper were also raffled.  This included businesses in Durham and Raleigh.  Thanks to Deb Hawkins for soliciting these prizes!
Officers elected for the 2015/2016 membership year are as follows:

Deb Hawkins, President

Jeff (Boomer) Bakalchuk, Vice President
Dan Singer, Treasurer

Secretary, Open

Board Members at Large:  Melissa Harrell, Alice Kolacinski, Terry Kolacinski, Bernadette (Bernie) Page

Standing Board Member (Past President), Ian Pond

NPNA provided chicken, barbecue and rolls.  Great neighbors provided great side dishes and desserts.   A good time was had by all!  

